February 2{], 1983

Dear Mrs. Korson,

On Friday, March 4, the Folklore Society of Greater Washington
is sponsoring a benefit concert for the Friends of the Folk Archive
Fund of the Library of Congress. Odetta and Michael Cooney are
donating their services and talent for this concert in gratitude to
the Archive of Folk Culture for all the material and information it
has contributed to enrich their performances.

We would Tike to extend an invitation to you to be our special
guest at the concert. This is in recognition of all you have done
for folk culture, and your leadership as former head of the Archive.

We are saving two tickets in your name. If you will be able to join {
join us, please call Jennifer Woods at 528-8537, and she will make
arrangements to get your tickets to you.

Sincerely,

Mary CTiff
President
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